
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

LAFCO MEETING NOTICE 
 
To:    Interested Residents, Landowners and all other interested parties 
From:   Riverside Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) 
Subject:  Murrieta Area Focused Municipal Service Review (FMSR) 

Riverside Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) is conducting the Murrieta Area Focused Municipal Service 
Review (FMSR). A second kick-off and update meeting to explain the service review process and answer questions 
is set for: 
 

Wednesday, July 17, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Murrieta Community Center 

41810 Juniper Street, Murrieta, CA 92562 
 
The Riverside LAFCO Commission has contracted with West Yost Associates as consultants to assist LAFCO staff 
and the affected water agencies to conduct this special study. The affected local agencies include the City of Murrieta, 
Western Municipal Water District, Eastern Municipal Water District and Rancho California Water District.   
 
The primary driver of the study is to analyze the infrastructure, supply capacity and financial needs for providing water 
service to the area and how best to provide that service in the most efficient and cost-effective manner. 
 
The purpose of the meeting will be to explain this highly detailed and technical FMSR process to the public and to 
discuss the local issues associated with the provision of water services. The meeting is to also provide an update on 
some of the issues raised to date. 
  
If you have any questions in advance of the meeting, please contact our office at 951.369.0631 or visit  
https://lafco.org.  

https://lafco.org/


 
 
 
 

Riverside Local Agency Formation Commission 
6216 Brockton Ave., Suite 111-B 
Riverside, CA 92506 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  


